
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Michigan:  A Population in Decline 
Arthur Havlicek, President of the Southwest Regional 

Chamber of Commerce will share insights on the current 
population situation and what we can expect in the future 

at a League of Women Voters  
Town Hall 

Attend in person or watch on Zoom – use the QR code to 
register. 

 

 
Where: Bridgman Public Library 

4460 Lake Street, Bridgman, MI 49106 
 
When:  Tuesday, November 14 
                        6PM 
 
About our speaker:  Originally from Chicago, Arthur 
Havlicek moved to Southwest Michigan with his family when he 

was eight-years-old. They settled in the beautiful town of Bridgman.  Arthur graduated 
from Lake Michigan Catholic High School and attended Grand Valley State University in 
Grand Rapids earning a degree in political science and public administration. He began 
working in politics on campus and has since amassed nearly a decade of public sector 
experience that spans the local, state, and national levels. His understanding of politics and 
policy eventually led him to the Michigan House of Representatives where he worked for 
five years. As President of the Southwest Michigan Regional Chamber, Arthur works to 
keep Southwest Michigan a great place to live and work. 

 


